
From: Fairwell, Adrienne <AFairwell@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/5/2012 1:46:07 PM
Subject: RE: can you call me for a quick second?

No problem, I understand you're busy. I think we got it all squared away. Thanks for following up. J

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 12:52 PM 
To: Fairwell, Adrienne
Subject: RE: can you call me for a quick second?

I apologize for the delay...do you still need a call?

From: Fairwell, Adrienne [mailto:AFairwell@dew.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 3:44 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: can you call me for a quick second?

Adrienne R. Fairwell, APR
Director of Information Services
SC Department of Employment and Workforce
1550 Gadsden St.; PO Box 995; Columbia, SC 29202
O: 803.737.2623: F: 803.737.2832: TTY 711
Web: DEW; Twitter: @SCDEWinfo; Blog: Palmetto Workforce Connections

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended for business purposes only, and is to be used by the named recipients. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. Please notify the 
sender immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. Please note that any views or opinions presented in 
this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce.
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